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From: Gloede, Carl  

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 11:30 AM 

To: Rummel, Marsha; Witzel-Behl, Maribeth; Woulf, Mark; Verveer, Mike; Bidar-Sielaff, 

Shiva; Subeck, Lisa 

Subject: RE: ALRC recommendations for Players and Jolly Bob's 

 

I concur with the Alder Rummels comments.  I do believe that the request for Player’s on July 

30th will not be actionable due to the event happening before Common council would be able to 

approve. 

 

Carl Gloede 

Captain of Police: Central District 

City of Madison Police Department 

211 S. Carroll St. 

Madison, WI 53703 

 

 

From: Rummel, Marsha  

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 11:27 AM 

To: Witzel-Behl, Maribeth; Woulf, Mark; Verveer, Mike; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; Subeck, Lisa; 

Gloede, Carl 

Subject: ALRC recommendations for Players and Jolly Bob's 

 

I support both applications.  

  

Players has had a license for outdoor service for the Atwood Summerfest for many years. The 

Goodman Center shared concerns with me about responsibilty for clean-up since the outdoor 

garden is adjacent to the festival stage. It may be obvious but I would like to add a condition that 

Players will be responsible for maintenance and cleanup in their garden. I also support the 

request for the outdoor garden for the Golf Outing.  

  

Jolly Bob's license snafu has given me the opportunity to have a neighborhood meeting on Aug 

1. If after discussion with nearby residents and the applicant, there are any conditions to the 

license, particularly about noise from bass or patio hours, I will add them from the floor of the 

council on Aug 2. At this time, I support renewal of existing license and conditions. 

  

Thanks- 

Marsha 


